
AMBASSADOR 0F THE UNITED STATES 0F AMERICA
OTTAWA. CANADA

August 4, 1992

Dear Madame Minister:

I refer to recent-discussions between representatives
of the Government of the United States of America and the
Government of Canada concerning the terms and conditions
for cooperation between the U.S. National Aeronautics and
Space Administration <NASA> and the Canadien Space Agency
(CSA) in connection with the space shuttie f light of the
CANEX-2 payload.

I propose that cooperation between the two
governments on this project shall be in accordance with
the terme and conditions set f orth in the attached
Memorandum of Understanding concluded on March 31, 1992
between NASA and CSA.

If the foregoing proposai is acceptable to the
Government of Canada, I propose that this Note, including
the attached Memorandum of Understanding, which is equally
authentic in English and French, and your Note in reply
shall constitute an agreement between the two governments
which shaîl enter into force on the date of your reply,
effective March 31, 1992, and shall remain in force until
the termination of the Memorandum of Understanding, in
accordance with the terms thereof.

si7rey

Peter B. T2eley

The Honorable
Barbare J. McDougall

Secretary of State for
Externel Affairs

Ottawa


